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Circular: 005 
 

     28 February 2025. 
 

Dear Residents, 
 

ABSENCE FROM VILLAGE: 

 
I will be taking some time off from 4 March 2025 to undergo an operation and estimate to be back at the 
end of March 2025. 
 
To this effect Tiaan Van Der Spuy – the Village Manager of Evergreen Sitari in Cape Town will be 
coming up to Broadacres to oversee the running of the Village in my absence.  Tiaan has a wealth of 
experience and energy.  
 
Tiaan will be in Broadacres from Monday 3 March 2025 and spend the day in the office with me.  I will 
introduce him to resident and if you would like to meet him, we will be at the waterhole on Monday evening. 
I am confident that I am leaving you in good hands and that Tiaan will make sure you are well looked after 
in my absence. 

 
 

 
 
Warm Regards 

 
 

Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 

 


